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30th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians  
 
Historical Association Great Debate 2023  
 
Your daughter has volunteered to prepare and present or support others in the Historical Association’s 
Great Debate 2023. The first round takes place at Elizabeth College at 4.15 pm on the 8th December 2022.   
 
The competition asks students in Years 10-13 to give a brief talk on the topic of Why does History matter 
to me? Further information about the Historical Association and the structure and purpose of the 
competition is available through this link:  
https://www.history.org.uk/secondary/categories/945/news/3886/the-great-debate-2023  
 
Students will make their own way to Elizabeth College at the end of the school day, then meet Mrs 
Montague and Mrs Henderson there. The competition will last approximately an hour. Students will be 
dismissed from Elizabeth College at the end and should be picked up or make their own way home from 
there.  
 
Please complete this online form (https://forms.office.com/e/aXGK0064Cs) to confirm your permission 
for your daughter's participation in this activity and to ensure we have all relevant information for her 
safety.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Caroline Montague 
 
Mrs C. Montague   
Head of History   
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